To: name@gmail.com
From: name@gmail.com
Subject: Expression of Sympathy for your Illness
Dear Son,
I recently came to know about your sickness through your roommate. Your reluctance on sharing your illness has been concerning, but I understand that you probably felt that we would be unduly alarmed on learning of your poor health.
All I would say is that we care about you and it would be much appreciated if you let us know of these grave issues. How are you feeling now? We are coming across a new case of dengue on a daily basis. It’s spreading at a speed that has been worrying even the Government.
I remember the last time when you called home you sounded unwell. It is good that you got yourself checked up and got the problem diagnosed or else the results could have been dangerous. What else do the doctors have to say? Do let us know of any developments.
I would suggest you take proper care and precautions for an early recovery. You need to be a little more observant of your diet and maintain good hygiene.
Do not grab your health for granted otherwise the symptoms of this disease will worsen. You have your exams scheduled soon, and you can concentrate on studies only when you feel strong from within. I will be visiting you at the earliest. Till then take good care of yourself and have fruits and medicines on time.
Yours affectionately,
Your Mother.

